## President's Message

Feb 15, 2021

This month's meeting is virtual due to COVID-19 and weather concerns. I hope that we will feel more confident next month to have an in-person meeting.

Please help the city plow teams and don't park on the street during snow periods. Those with alleys need to park on their driveways to allow for our Runyon snow plows as well.

Looking ahead, Spring and summer will be here soon and our free concerns start in June. We have an exciting lineup of bands. Please bring a group and enjoy the music.

Please look in on your elderly neighbors during this very cold period. Many can't get out for groceries and need help. Let's keep them safe.

Have a safe and healthy month.

Bill